
 

 

 

Is your child due to start Reception September 2025 
If your child is due to start Reception in September 2025, and you are 

wanting to have a look at different schools in the area, Springbank Academy 

is hosting a number of open evenings.   

 

Please feel free to pop along and meet some of the team and have a look 

around our Reception classrooms. You can also explore the rest of school and 

get a better feel of Springbank Academy as a whole.  

 

Dates: Thursday 17th October 2024, Thursday 7th November 2024 and 

Tuesday 12th November 2024 

Time: Drop in any time between 4pm and 5:30pm  

 

Address:  

Springbank Academy 

Peacock Drive 

Eastwood 

Nottinghamshire 

NG16 3HW 

Please contact the school office if you would like to come along.  

Email: office@springbank.academy  

Phone: 01773 762277 

 

I look forward to meeting you all!  

Miss Walters and the EYFS Team (EYFS Lead/Reception Teacher)  
 


